
CRA Newsletter, 4-29-2019 
  

News from the CRA Board of Trustees 
The votes are in and we are happy to announce that David Hillyard is the new parent elected 

Board member for 2019-2020.   David will be a great addition to the Board of Trustees.    

  
Bank Day 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on Wednesday May 1st during the lunch hour. 
Don’t forget your deposits, this will be our last visit for this school year.  We hope to see you during 
the summer months. 
Continue to save for your future!!! 
  
RISE TESTING 
The RISE testing began last week and is going well.  Students are doing great and it seems to be a 
shorter test overall.  Please make sure they come to school well rested and eat a good breakfast the 
morning of their tests so that they can do their best.  Thank you! 
  
Photographs Needed for 5th Grade Patriotic Program 
On May 23, CRA fifth graders will perform a special patriotic program, celebrating the brave men 
and women who have served or are serving our country in the military.  A slide show of military 
photographs will be presented, and we’d love our CRA families to share photos of your parents, 
siblings, friends, grandparents, great-grandparents, etc.  Please send them via email 
to sthorpe@canyonrimacademy.org  as soon as possible.  (Deadline for photos: Monday, May 
13th)  Please include the soldier's name, your child's name and grade level, and their relationship to 
your child.  [Example: Elmer Fudd - Joey's (5th grade) great-grandfather]  If you have non-
digital photos, we are happy to scan them and get the original back to you.  Simply drop them off in 
the office labeled 5th Grade U.S. History Program and include your child's teacher so we can be sure 
to return them to the correct family. 
Thank you, 
5th Grade Teachers (Mr. Thorpe, Mrs. Lowry, and Miss Calli) 
 

Kindergarten Service Project 

The Kindergarten classes are doing a service project by collecting dried up markers (Crayola, 

Sharpies, Highlighters, etc.) to recycle and help the environment.  Please donate your dried up 

markers to the collection box by the office.  Donations will be collected until May 24th.  Thank you! 

  
Head Start Preschool 
The state provides a preschool program for 3 & 4 year old children called Head Start.  Classes take 
place at multiple locations throughout Salt Lake and Tooele counties (not at CRA).  If you’re 
interested in learning the program, you make pick up a flier at CRA or check out their website, 
www.utahca.org.  
  
CALENDAR 
Our calendar for May will be very full!  Here are a few highlights… 
Monday, May 6:          Thorpe & Calli’s class Field Trip to Museum of Natural History 
Tuesday, May 7:         Kindergarten (all AM & PM classes) Field Trip to Hogle Zoo, 9:00-11:30 
Thursday, May 9:        Kindergarten eats lunch at CRA 
Friday, May 10:           2nd Grade Field Trip to This is the Place Heritage Park, 10:15-1:15 

Kindergarten Orientation, 2:00 
                                    PTO Fun Run, 5:00 p.m. 
May 13-17:                  Last week of library- all library books are due. 
Thursday, May 16:      Band Performance for Parents, 2:30 p.m. 
                                    Board of Trustees Annual Meeting, 6:00 p.m. in Library 
                                    Orchestra Performance for Parents, 7:00 p.m.  Multipurpose Room 
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Friday, May 17:           2nd Grade Field Trip, Living Traditions Festival, 8:30-12:00 
                                    4th Grade, Mountain Man Rendezvous, 8:30-11:30 
Thursday, May 23:      5th Patriotic Program for parents, 2:30 p.m. 
                                    Last Day of Band & Orchestra classes 
            And more to come in next week’s newsletter!              
  
 


